
 

 
 
 

VERGAS CITY COUNCIL  
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Vergas City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 
13, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. to be held in the Council Chambers as a hybrid meeting at the Vergas Event 
Center, 140 W Linden, Vergas, Minnesota, and on zoom id number 267-094-2170 (password 56587) to 
consider proposed Gravel Pit and Open Burning updated ordinances of the Vergas, Minnesota Code of 
Ordinances.  
 
A copy of the proposed ordinances are available for review on the City’s website 
(www.cityofvergas.com), as well as at the City Office, located at 111 E Main St, Vergas, Minnesota, 
during regular office hours.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and will be given the opportunity to ask questions and to 
provide public input and/or comments. If you are unable to attend the hearing, you are invited to submit 
your comments in writing to the City Clerk-Treasurer prior to the scheduled hearing.  Written 
comments or questions will be addressed at the hearing and a written response will be provided by the 
City. Non-English-speaking residents and other persons with special needs who plan to attend the 
hearing are asked to contact City Hall (218) 302-5996 Ext 1 prior to the hearing so that arrangements 
can be made to address any specific requirements. 
 Julie Lammers 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
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